Wgq -

WDC 7 ANNING

Ref i |

23 APR 2i14

SCANNET
CC CR pr
PRE GEN Mg

o

D. Barber Esq.

Development Policy Manager
Warwick District Council
Riverside House

Milverton Hill

Leamington Spa

Warks

CV325QH 20/04/2014

Dear Mr Barber,
I am writing with regard to the proposed Gypsy & Traveller sites - Preferred Options.

The site GT04 is thoroughly unsuitable considering that it will put yet more road
traffic onto the Fosse Way/Harbury Lane crossroads, at what is already a lethal
junction with regular accidents. There is no safe pedestrian access into Harbury
village and the village Primary School and Doctors Surgery cannot support the needs
of any more people. Lastly, it would be a complete waste of money to move the
Football Club and lose their already established facilitics.

The other site GT02 would also add traffic to the very busy Fosse Way and would
hugely impact on local homes as would GT04.

I look forward to your response.




